
GO Expansion

Drury Lane 
Pedestrian 
Bridge
The reopening of the Drury Lane 
Pedestrian Bridge is being postponed. 
Once ready, the bridge will open for safe 
pedestrian and cyclist travel, while final 
construction work continues to prepare for 
full opening. We apologize for the delay 
and any inconvenience this may cause. 

The shuttle service will continue to operate 
until the bridge reopens. For more 
information please visit:
www.metrolinx.com/drury-shuttle

We will share the revised opening date as 
soon as it is confirmed.



Questions

If you have any questions, please 
contact us using the information 
provided below. 

Learn more:
www.metrolinx.com/
lakeshorewest

Contact Us:

Cet avis est disponible en français 
sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, 
veuillez envoyer un courriel.

haltonregion@metrolinx.com

@GOExpansion

What you need to know

Metrolinx has worked with the City of 
Burlington to replace the Drury Lane 
Pedestrian Bridge with a brand-new, 
barrier-free bridge.

Once open, the new bridge will provide 
improved access across the rail corridor, 
as well as offer a crucial link for community 
members to get to the nearby Burlington 
GO Station, local schools and amenities.

Please continue to be mindful of 
increased construction traffic using local 
roads.

Metrolinx has a dedicated community 
engagement team in place that works with 
residents and businesses in the Halton 
Region. If you have any questions, please 
contact us using the information on this 
card.




